
P-04-416: North-South Rail Services 

Petition wording:  

We call on the National Assembly for Wales to urge the Welsh Government to 

work with Arriva Trains to increase the number of direct express rail services 

between Holyhead and Cardiff. 

 

Petition raised by: Neil Taylor 

Date petition first considered by Committee:  2 October 2012 

Number of signatures: 19 

 


